
DEAR MS JACKSON, 

 

I am proud to submit my comments in support of Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. This 

project presents our state with an incredible opportunity to bring well-paying jobs to rural Idaho, 

boost our state's economy and use private investment to clean up a brownfield site. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho and our country. While the site is rich in 

gold deposits it also has deposits of antimony a mineral designated critical by the U.S. government. 

In fact, the Stibnite Gold Project is the largest known deposit of antinomy in the country. We depend 

heavily on China for this mineral. Antimony is crucial to the defense and energy industries and is in 

many items we use on a daily basis, like our cell phones. Permitting the Stibnite Gold Project will 

allow us to have a domestic resource for this very important mineral. 

 

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the proposed plan and 

determine the course of action, I encourage you to consider and appropriately weigh the positive 

benefits Midas Gold will have on Idaho. We need to move this project ahead after the 60-day 

comment period. Alternative Two truly is a win-win opportunity for Idahoans and the environment. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Norman Ratering 


